[image: image1.png]nade

Netiondl Associdlion of Discbilly Excrminers




To:

NADE Board of Directors

From:
Debi Chowdhury



Date:

August 8, 2014


Subject:
Northeast Regional Report
Workloads have kept the Northeast Region super busy along with bad weather causing a lot of loss and devastation. 
All chapters have been active in some way doing fundraisers, donations to local charities, helping their fellow chapter members in need as well as their communities. 

At this time New Hampshire, Massachusetts, Maine and Rhode Island have very few members.

Many members have retired, and we are trying to get the members to sign back up at the reduced rate.

I have been in contact with all the chapters and members on a regular basis. Provided all necessary information wherever needed. I want to thank the members of the Northeast regional board members for all their assistance. Sheila Sheridan, regional president from STADE, Mayra Fernandez, regional vice president from PRADE, Jane Osgatharpe(retired but very active from GaMADE, and Thomas Martin from ESADE, and all chapter members for assisting with all demands placed on them this year. I especially want to thank the retirees from all regions for your tireless effort in promoting NADE, and assisting chapters as needed. I want to thank the NADE board for your support, dedication and assistance this year.
